
4. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 4.1 Linwood Avenue Union Church 
 

The following letter has been received from Isabel Robertson, Parish Secretary Linwood Avenue Union 
Church as follows: 
 
“We are writing to you with a special thank-you from our church and the many people visiting our parish 
for the beautiful display the daffodils made along Linwood Avenue. 
 
Everyone coming through our front door remarked on what a lovely sight it made to see so many lovely 
bright flowers.  We do appreciate the effort you people have made to make this area a better place to live 
in.” 
 

 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation: That the letter be received. 


